
Little Explorers Preschool 

 
No Smoking/Vaping Policy  

 
 
Second hand smoke is dangerous, particularly for 
children and can lead to an increased risk of breathing problems, asthma and 
allergies. 
 
In accordance with the Early Years Foundation Stage we have a No  
Smoking/Vaping Policy within the setting’s indoor or outside play areas, or 
anywhere inside the church building. 
 
We ask staff, parents/carers/visitors to the setting to not smoke/vape in the 
carpark area where children are dropped off and collected.  
 
We will not take the children in our care into smoky environments and will 
avoid places whereby smoking is permitted.  
 
None of the staff smoke/vape, if staff were to smoke or vape, they would be 
asked to do so when they are not insight of the Preschool/carpark area and 
they would need to ensure they were not in work clothes.  
 
Should the subject arise we will educate the children on the risks of smoking 
to their health. 
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